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Al Majal Updates 
 

 
Great Presence for Al Majal for the Second Consecutive Year at ADIPEC 

We were glad to participate for the second consecutive year as an exhibitor at the Abu Dhabi International 
Petroleum Exhibition and Conference (ADIPEC).  
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The event took place from October 31st to November 3rd, 2022, at the Abu Dhabi National Exhibition Centre 
(ADNEC). We had great discussions with key industry players about the continuous progress in the industry 
in Iraq. Most importantly, we explored several potential collaborations to unlock new value in the evolving 
energy landscape of Iraq.  
 
This comes as part of our commitment to our mission at Al Majal - accelerating and contributing to the 
development of Iraq’s oil and gas industry. 

 

 

 

Get in Touch 

For any inquiries, contact us at info@almajalenergy.com  
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